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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5, 
 
Thank you to all those who attended our recent presentations on the Year 6 school journey for next 
year. This is an exciting opportunity that your children have for next academic year.  
 
For any parents that missed the presentation and would like to see it, you can see a PDF version 
of it on our school website (Children/Year 5/Y6 School Journey 2025) along with some useful links 
to the PGL site. (Or you can follow this address: https://firs-farm-primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/y6-school-journey-2025/ 
 
I have already met with the Year 5 children to talk about the trip and answer any questions they 
may have so you may well find that your children already have some idea of whether they want to 
go in Year 6 next year but feel free to share the parent presentation with them if you would like to 
discuss the trip before then. 
 
Our year 6 children loved this year's journey – the challenges, the teamwork skills they developed 
and generally how much fun was had on the trip. 
 
Booking is via Arbor, in the usual way for trips - 'Trips open for your child' and then 'Residential trip 
in Year 6: PGL Bawdsey Manor'. This will be open from 7pm this evening until 9am on Wedneday 
16th October.  
 
An initial deposit of £50 (non-refundable) secures a place for the trip. The final cost of the trip is 
expected to be close to £291 (please see the link to the pdf given above for full information). 
 
There are enough reserved spaces for all Year 5 children to attend, should they wish to do so, but 
bookings must be made before 16th October to confirm numbers. Pupils wanting to join the trip 
after the cut-off date will be put on a waiting list. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the trip, feel free to contact me via the office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Biss 
 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

mailto:office@firsfarm.enfield.sch.uk
http://www.firsfarm.enfield.sch.uk/
https://firs-farm-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/y6-school-journey-2025/
https://firs-farm-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/y6-school-journey-2025/

